Strategic Planning -
Update to Community

November 1st, 2018

The Community Survey for the Strategic Plan has been launched. This will be
the final input instrument used for the development of the Strategic Plan. The
survey can be completed by hard copy or on-line and will be advertised
separately.

Hali Tabobondung will be the survey canvasser and will be around Wasauksing
to drop off a survey, answer any questions and/or pick-up completed surveys.
For membership living off-Territory, we will: upload the on-line survey link to
the web-site and social media accounts such as Facebook.

Please visit your First Nation’s web-site and facebook page to complete on-line.
As an incentive, you will be eligible to win the following prizes:

- iPad

- Two $100 VISA gift cards
Five $50 VISA gift cards
Ten $25 gift cards

The deadline to complete your survey is November Sunday November 18,

If you haven’t yet had the opportunity to share, please don’t hesitate to text,
email or call Jeffrey Jacobs to discuss the goals and desires you have for your
Community’s future at: jjacobs@sierrakwe.com or 705-872-1337 (c).

We look forward to hearing your input.

Miigwetch!

Sierra Consulting Team
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